FZ Business Meeting Minutes 4/26/05

Present: Ritu, Angie, Donnalynn, Carolyn, Britt, Wendy, Diane, Jane, Samia, Dan, George, Pat. 

1. Financial Status Carolyn reviewed the summary for 2004 and an update for 2005. As of 4/19/05 we had a balance of $1,828.38.

2. New Committee Wendy, Jane, and Donnalynn will explore and research whether FZ should take on non-profit 501(c)(3) status. They will investigate whether to align with Jikoji's status, become our own non-profit, or keep the status quo.

3. Website Vanja has offered to pay for website for FZ if we want one. The group discussed the benefits of having a website such as added publicity. A committee was formed and Dan, Donnalynn, and Samia will explore the long term needs of FZ and whether those needs would be met by a website.

4. esshin Update The sesshin will be a Camp Double Bear from August 11-18, 2005. Donnalynn and Samia will be Shika (coordinate sesshin by interfacing with the outside beforehand). A Tenzo was selected (Elizabeth) and the group decided to pay her $500 plus dana. Samia and Ritu volunteered to be Tenzo assistants. The costs were worked out by Carolyn and Donnalynn and postcards went out in early June.

5. Roundtable The next meeting will be July 19 and we will reflect on FZ's intentions and where we are going. 

